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After  careful  consideration  of  the  current  circumstances  surrounding  the
COVID-19 virus, the Society for Biotechnology, Japan (“SBJ”) Board of Directors and
the Meeting Organizing Committee decided not to conduct the 72nd SBJ Meeting,
originally scheduled for September 2-4, 2020 in Sendai, Miyagi.

Although on-site activities and presentations will be cancelled, we are considering
to hold award lectures and symposium online. Please continue to check our website
for details and updates.


